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It was my pleasure to be a part of the ribbon cutting for the Capitol renovations and

improvements on January 4th. The renovations and new displays are very impressive. I

suggest if you are planning a trip to Albany or a tour of the Capitol, you should include these

displays on your itinerary. Click here for more information and a virtual tour of the new

exhibits: http://hallofgovernors.ny.gov/
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